Kevin McCarthy

From: Moore, Aaron <AMoore@chisouthfl.org>
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 8:24 AM

To: Nancy Muller

Subject: Funding for housing.

More and more people in Miami are forced to live on streets of our city each year. The problem that they face is
qualifying for disability. It is taking longer and longer for these individual to qualify, and even though they admit to being
homeless in their application, they are still denied disability, they are also being treated for mental health illnesses, is it
possible that they will be given housing, how will they qualify? They have absolutely no income, what will become of
them, how will they be affected by these monies?

Aaron Moore, BA

Mental Health Specialist I

Community Health of South Florida Inc.
direct: 305 252 4804

cell: 305 370 2319

fax: 305 252 5890

your email address__ AMoore@chisouthfl.org
www.chisouthfl.org
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